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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:27 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Meeting in Colebrook

From: Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 5:28 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Meeting in Colebrook

Chris, 

Just an FYI. Craig just met with Mr. Mullins about his property on 145. He is going to keep his 
property closed. 

According to Craig on of the major reason is the crossing permit. Craig told him that you had 
resubmitted to DOT on October 22nd. Phil is telling Mr. Mullins that he has no paper work on 
that.

If Mr. Mullins is going to keep it closed then maybe the meeting should be canceled with Mr. 
Harris.

Craig is going to call you.

Clint

 
On: 21 February 2019 13:07, 
"Gamache, Christopher" <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> wrote:
Phil
 
The club had a meeting with him the other day.  This updated permit application was resubmitted to 
you in October and the eastern side of the road is on the list of areas to be paved this spring.  Mr. Harris 
put in a petition warrant article in Colebrook to close all town roads for OHRV use.  
 
I have to be in Colebrook the evening of the 13th for another meeting so I should be able to make up that 
day to look at this crossing.
 
Chris
 
Chris Gamache, Chief
NH Bureau of Trails
Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH  03301
603-271-3254
Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov 
 
 
 
From: Beaulieu, Philip  
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Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 12:46 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher 
Cc: gary.prince@dos.nh.gov; Savage, Clinton 
Subject: Meeting in Colebrook
 
Hi Chris,
 
I received the attached letter from Stan Mullins yesterday regarding the OHRV xing on NH-145 in 
Colebrook.  I also wanted to make you aware that on March 13th Lt. Prince and I were asked to meet 
with a Mr. Richard Harris up in Colebrook regarding this crossing in particular.  I am not sure what else 
he wants to discuss, but has mentioned safety concerns, which is why he wanted Gary to be there.  I 
also mentioned that I would want to invite you and he was fine with that.  We have not picked an exact 
time yet, but have narrowed it down to late morning.  I will let you know as we get closer what time and 
location.  Mr. Harris has also mentioned the possibility of Coos County Commissioner Rick Samson being 
there as well.
 
Thanks
 
Phil
 
Philip L. Beaulieu, P.E.
NH Department of Transportation
Highway Maintenance – District 1
District Engineer
641 Main Street
Lancaster, NH 03584
Tel: (603) 788-4641
Fax: (603) 788-4260
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